
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice regarding maintenance of the IT platform related to the Balancing Market 

(DAMAS) on 11 May 2023 

 

 

Please be informed that that due to IT maintenance reasons, on 11th May 2023, BM system 

(DAMAS) will be partially/totally unavailable between 16:30 – 18:30 (EET). 

As a consequence, the following processes may be affected: 

• intraday market on Hungarian and Bulgarian borders; 

• scheduling. 

For additional information please contact us on the phone no: +40213035823 / +40213035638 


